NAZARETH AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT
BUSING INFORMATION IS ONLINE!

In the ongoing effort to improve communication and offer up-to-date information, the Nazareth
Area School District Transportation Department will continue to provide busing information to
parents, guardians, and students via the PowerSchool Parent Portal.

School busing information is accessible online and linked to a student’s PowerSchool record.
After setting up an account, parents and guardians may log into the Parent Portal and click the
Transportation link to view their child’s pick-up and drop-off times, bus number, and bus stop
descriptions. Students also have access to their transportation information in their web-based
PowerSchool account.

Please contact your child’s school to obtain the PowerSchool Parent Portal login
information.

Please check your child’s transportation schedule for the 2024-2025 school year online. We
recommend you review this information for accuracy just before the first day of school to ensure
bus numbers and pick-up/drop-off times have not changed based on new enrollments or
necessary route changes.

For more information, kindly refer to the Transportation Department page of the Nazareth Area
School District website. Here, you will find answers to frequently asked questions, childcare and
stop location change request forms, school bus safety guidelines, and additional procedures
related to student transportation.

If you have any questions, please contact the Transportation Helpline at 610-759-1170
extension 1177 or Transportation@nazarethasd.org. Thank you!
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